



August 17, 2012

Ms. Courtney Avery Administrator Illinois Department of Public Health 525 West Jefferson, 2nd Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761-1146

Re: Centegra Hospital - Huntley

Project No.: 10-090

Dear Ms. Avery:

RECEIVED

AUG 2 3 2012

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

We appreciate the opportunity afforded by the Health Facilities Planning Act to request a written decision of a final decision. On July 24, 2012 the Review Board voted to approve the above Project on reconsideration of a prior denial. Pursuant to section 12(11) of the Planning Act, we respectfully request a written decision of the Board's approval of the Centegra project referenced above. [As provided in the Planning Act, we ask that the written decision identify the applicable criteria and factors listed in the Act and the Board's regulations that were taken into consideration when coming to the Board's final decision.]

We thank you for this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Mary Martini

Vice President, Professional Services